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8 December 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Cox Green Community Centre – Christmas Entertainment 
Tuesday 13 December 2022 
 
Your child has been invited to attend the Cox Green Community Centre on Tuesday 13 December to sing Christmas 
songs and play Christmas music.  Over the past few years, due to the pandemic, our students have not been able 
to attend this annual event, but we are really excited to be able to visit again this year.  This is a great opportunity 
for different generations to get together and the guests really enjoy the entertainment after their Christmas meal. 
 
Students and accompanying staff will walk to the Centre departing just before 2pm and returning to school by 3pm.  
Students are to wear full Cox Green School uniform for this visit. 
 
Please complete and return the attached permission slip directly to Miss Killick in the Music Department, by 
morning registration on Monday 12 December 2022.  Failure to return the permission slip will result in your child 
not being able to attend this visit. 
 
Should the school need to contact you in an emergency, we will use contact details supplied on your most recent 
OA4 Form (off-site activity form).  If there are any changes to the details on this form, including any medical or 
dietary requirements, it is the parent/carer responsibility to inform the school. 
 
If you would like any further information about this event, please contact me via the main office on 01628 629415, 
or by email on enquiries@coxgreen.com.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss N Killick 
Learning Leader: Music 
 
Please note: 

• Places on all trips are subject to the school expectations for the Behaviour Policy being met.  Any student who receives a suspension may have their place 
withdrawn from the trip and no refund will be made unless the place can be resold.  In addition, if the school assesses that the attendance on a trip is a 
Health and Safety risk to the student or to others, a place will not be allocated to that student or a place will be withdrawn and there will be no refund 
made unless the place can be resold.  

• Should the school need to contact you in an emergency, we will use contact details supplied on your most recent OA4 Form (off-site activity form).  If 
there are any changes to the details on this form, including any medical or dietary requirements, it is the parent/carer responsibility to inform the 
school. 

• This is an optional trip and is not essential to the curriculum or completion of the syllabus being studied. 
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PERMISSION SLIP 
 
 

Cox Green Community Centre – Christmas Entertainment 
Tuesday 13 December 2022 

 
 
 
Student Name:          Form:  ______ 
(Please print) 
 
 

□ I give permission for my child to attend the Cox Green Community Centre – Christmas Entertainment 

 on Tuesday 13 December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer):            Date:     
 
Print Name:  ________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 

Please complete and return your permission slip to Miss Killick in the Music Department, 
by morning registration on Monday 12 December 2022. 

 
 

Failure to return this permission slip, will result in your child not being able to attend. 
 
 


